
Building & Grounds / CAPA Subcommittee 
Meeting Minutes 
November 9, 2016 
 
Meeting began at 6:00 PM in the BOE Conference Room. 
 
In attendance: Committee members Andrew Broneill and Scott Rich; Superintendent Kristin 
Heckt and Facilities Director, Ray Boyd were also present. 
 
 
Discussion on BCS projects and potential 5 year CAPA items. 
 
The meeting ended at approximately 6:30 PM. 
 
Submitted by Kristin Heckt 
 


